
Join our Parent Advisory Committee  
and make a difference in child welfare

The Office of Children’s Services (OCS) is recruiting parents for a Parent Advisory Committee that will
partner with OCS to strengthen and improve services to children and families. Committee members will
meet monthly to advise OCS based on the parent perspective, provide input into the agency decision
making processes, and support the organization in meeting its goals. 

OCS’ Parent Advisory Committee is not yet created. For the first six months, parents who apply and are
selected will be primarily advising on the creation of the Committee itself. This is a volunteer position
and a stipend will be provided for attendance at meetings. Training will be provided.

Apply to be a part of the Parent Advisory Committee if you: 
Want to be involved in the creation of something new at OCS
Are passionate about improving the child welfare system and have the time and ability to
attend meetings 
Are a biological or adoptive parent
Can effectively work with people of diverse backgrounds and experiences, including other
parents and OCS staff 
Meet other eligibility requirements, including: at least one year since any issues with
substances or criminal history, one year since an ongoing OCS case, and no current OCS
investigations or involvement in lawsuits with the State of Alaska

"Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much." 
– Helen Keller

For More Information or to Apply
Lindsay Bothe Culverhouse

907-444-9342  •  l indsay@botheconsul t ing .com




